News story: Hebrides report published

Loss of control and grounding of a ferry in Lochmaddy, Scotland.

MAIB's report into the loss of control and grounding of ro-ro passenger ferry
Hebrides in Lochmaddy, North Uist, Scotland on 25 September 2016 is now
published.

The report contains details of what happened, subsequent actions taken and
recommendations, read more


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-hebrides-report-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/loss-of-control-and-grounding-of-ro-ro-passenger-ferry-hebrides

